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Vision Statement Survey 
  

As the strategic planning process comes close to being completed, the Strategic Planning Committee 
would like to hear from you about what you feel the vision of the Union should be. A vision statement 
sets out the mission and core values of a union and we would like your help making our vision 
something that resonates with all our members. We have, of course, gleaned information about what 
you would like our vision to be from thousands of written responses to the surveys but wanted to put 
the following terms to the members. 
 

Click the below link to enter 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/BCFMWU-

SPC-VisionStatement 

Or scan the QR code 

 
 
Please note: this survey will close on July 4, 2023, at 0830 hours. 
 
 
 
 

BC Ferry & Marine Workers’ Union 
1511 Stewart Avenue, Nanaimo, BC V9S 4E3 

Fax:  250.716.3455 
Phone:  1.800.663.7009 or 250.716.3454 

 

“Shop Stewards:  Please Post on Bulletin Boards” 
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